DRAFT 5-20-75

Don- This is one possibility
for how you could approach
NSF to get feedback on why
the grant was turned downdawn

Dr. Howard H. Hines
Division Director
Social Sciences
National Science Foundation
Washington, D. C. 20550

Dear Dr. Hines:

I am writing with respect to your letter of April 9, 1975 notifying me that Proposal No. SOC7510339, "Experiments in Flintworking Technology" would not be supported by the National Science Foundation. Any comments and/or critisisms of the proposal which you could provide would be of value in considering the feasibility of future requests for research support.

Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree Research Associate

DEC/dss

cc: Dr. Vernon Lestrud